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Rebecca Cain joined the Pittsburgh Symphony Orchestra as Vice President of Orchestra 
Operations in fall 2022, becoming VP of Operations in 2024. Originally from a three 
stoplight town in North Carolina, Rebecca grew up in a family of musicians, so it was no 
surprise when she became a musician herself. Rebecca began her career as the second 
bassoonist in the Tucson Symphony Orchestra after receiving dual degrees from Oberlin 
College and Conservatory and an MM from Arizona State University. While at the TSO, 
Rebecca landed a job as their part-time personnel manager and discovered that she loved 
working off stage more than she enjoyed playing on stage. 
 
Prior to joining the Pittsburgh Symphony staff, Rebecca held a variety of roles at orchestra 
around the country, including Vice President of Operations at the Baltimore Symphony 
Orchestra, Director of Production at the Louisiana Philharmonic in New Orleans, and 
numerous roles at the Tucson Symphony Orchestra. 
 
When not spending time in and around Heinz Hall, Rebecca reads continuously, runs almost 
daily, and knits occasionally. 
 
  


